
Fall 2011 Affiliate Liaison Report 

 

This has been another quiet season.   
 
Affiliates mailing group –  
Very little activity over the summer months. 
The group was used to: 
 

• Announce the 2012 AIS Calendar, 

• Promote the publication of the new R&I, and  

• Announce the electronic memberships. 
 
 
Affiliate forum – 
There has not been enough activity to keep the forum going. 
. 
 
Tool kit items – 
Happily, I have had a couple of phone calls about starting up new clubs.  It would be a good 
idea to post something on the members page such as a checklist of things to do to get a club 
up and running officially. 
There is the very helpful by-laws example for  a start.   
I will be working with Susan in her capacity as Affiliation chair to come up with something 
more. 
 
 
More that the board would like to have done? 
. 
Ideas for more activates would be most welcome. 
 
Respectfully submitted,    
Jody Nolin 


